
PTA NEWSLETTER CHRISTMAS 2020 
 

 

We are almost at the end of our first full term back at school! Here at Rose 

Green Infants, our mission to continue to fundraise and get our projects for 

this year off the ground is proving to be more difficult than ever but we are 

rising to the challenge with our limited numbers!  

 

Our movie night bubble sessions have begun and have proven to be a big hit with 

the children! Who doesn’t love a good movie session with popcorn and a drink?! 

If you haven’t done so already please bring in your £2.50 donation so we can 

begin to tally up our totals. Thank you! 

 

Our next event will be our Christmas raffle. We have some lovely prizes 

beginning to come in (the top 3 prizes to be some wonderful hampers!) but will 

be running this in a different way this year. Our prices for tickets remain the 

same as our usual tombola stalls, 20p for one ticket, £1 for a strip. However 

instead of ordering a big batch of raffle tickets and having them going back and 

forth between home and school, could we please request that you send in the 

correct money for the amount of tickets you would like to purchase in a named 

and sealed envelope. We will then write yours or your childs name in the tombola 

book on that amount of tickets and send you a copy of your tickets home.  

 

By running the raffle in this way, we minimise the cross contamination as money 

can be quarantined as it comes into school and staff will be sanitising their 

hands before and after handling everything. In the last week of term we aim to 

have all tickets in the tombola and ready to draw. We will have all prize winners 

names and ticket numbers announced via parentmail and will also have a board up 

outside the school gate for you to check as you collect your child from school. 

 

If you would like to donate a prize, or would be happy to approach companies to 

ask for donations, please email the PTA and we will gratefully accept the help! 

Similarly there will be an advertising drive in the new year so if any local 

businesses would like to take part, there is a £10 donation and we will need 270 

of your chosen leaflet/business card etc to put in the bags which will then go 

home with every child in the school. This will support not only our PTA but also 

hopefully help local companies to drum up business in the new year, so please 

feel free to spread the word! 

 

Any questions or to be involved, please email the PTA at 

pta@rosegreeninfant.school 


